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Our amazing Charlotte County community generously provided holiday presents 

for families and food and gift card donations to provide for special holiday 

meals. Each of you made the holidays brighter for survivor families at C.A.R.E. 

Thanks to each of you! 
  

Our safe and secure shelter has been full of families all year. Close to two-thirds 

of our residents have been children. Survivors are looking forward to building 

new independent lives in 2023 and to live their lives free of torment. Would you 

be willing to contribute a special year-end gift to make sure that we are able to 

continue to provide services to women and men who have been traumatized?  
  

A one-time or monthly gift provides direct healing services to the people who 

call and come to us for an opportunity to live free of violence and abuse. Any 

amount that is meaningful to you is an incredible gift in the spirit of kindness 

and respect. Donations may be made online at https://carefl.org/giving/donate/.  
  

https://carefl.org/giving/donate/


Every human being deserves to live in a peaceful home. Parents here at C.A.R.E. 

are looking to provide a safe and nurturing home for their families. You are the 

person who can make it a reality for our families.  
  

YOU can change a life with your gift! We are grateful for the incredible support 

from our community and we wish each of you a peaceful Happy New Year! 
  
  

If you or someone you care about is experiencing  
emotional or physical abuse, please contact us 24/7 at: 

Hotline 941-627-6000 
Text for Help 941-499-8534 

Englewood 941-475-6465 
 

 

 

  
 

When you are ready to clean house, remember the 

C.A.R.E. ReUse Store will take your donations at: 

ReUse - Port Charlotte 

941-624-3488 

19765 Kenilworth Blvd. 

Port Charlotte FL 33954 

Hours are 9:00 AM to 3:30 PM Tuesday to Saturday 

Donations accepted until 3:00 PM 

  
  

 

 

 

  
 

We Want to Hear from YOU! 

 
  

 

C.A.R.E. would like to hear from you! We are looking for community needs for 

our outreach program. Is there a topic you would like to know more about? Did 

you know that C.A.R.E. offers educational presentations to local businesses? 

Would you like to have us at your next event? Let us know by emailing 

admin@carefl.org  

 

mailto:admin@carefl.org
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Our Contact Information 
Center for Abuse and Rape Emergencies 
PO Box 510234 
Punta Gorda, FL 33951-0234 
9416395499 
http://www.carefl.org 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

https://u3654223.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=aPWPiyNyhilRu-2F9FXYK53HbJ-2BD8YSwOMit4NEaSHeViej817C9kM9OpcvRPoTVNdlEOZ_xsp1j8ZwjO8-2FAwrjyCxUSchxsWTxdEqVf6rGxu7vl-2B72xLtwshGqE4ke-2FriTJFXDjfU2GtXsKT-2BHFU-2FC4UnXmbxFjcpqbyy6WPj416mTYdpwyI7YJ65bWzjJk2wjgsIUSu7wQ3qSmsma0mpSQt4hCkQOpv-2FSsmLupaom3zdHnJqyc2hdai5KqTLA8W-2FVJKH53IBhtsp4gXvnLVFrMX19MiNB9rQz7wGgor5HOhxcyGTpKvXx3JwSNqGRNtTh2r-2B0j5iKUKKSoBNw5O87sV2aj6fWI4ULWN3bPPnAxev0xLg0xjjZFC-2FrWZDMNdh-2FnPmNKXbMTjt66v1GRpV-2FXm5P8u4pjr1-2FZuWGk563eDpcwWG7F-2BfChasNN-2FMxL0bnUHqDpe97hyjTHTfXWk83iIbfQ-2FJaw-2B18eRtHCwnQtEy747Q-3D

